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Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 

Class News Monday 1st November 2021 

Year 4 

Maths – In Maths we will start the term with division and multiplication. 

English – Our focus in English will be story telling.  Spellings will be given out on Friday and 

tested the following Friday.  

Foundation –  This term the children will start their Anglo Saxon topic in History.  In Science 

we will be making circuits and in DT designing a Christmas decoration for the classroom, 

which contains a circuit.  The children will continue to have their weekly singing lesson with 

Mr Manners but will also be learning to play the glockenspiel.  In PE we will have a ‘Healthy 

Minds’ lesson, run by the Windsor Sports Partnership.  This will be in addition to the regular 

Friday PE lesson. 

Homework 

Homework will come home on a Friday and must be handed in by Wednesday.  In addition 

to this the children will have weekly spellings which are tested on Fridays and daily reading.  

Please can you continue to fill in their reading logs.  The logs are collected in each 

Wednesday.  

Maths timestables sheets are available in the classroom and the children are encouraged to 

take these home for additional practise.   I am also happy to send handwriting books home, 

should your child want to focus on improving their handwriting skills.  Additional work at 

home will be rewarded with golden points.  

Finally 

The children will hopefully have the opportunity to visit Windsor Castle to see the Christmas 

tree and to write their letters to Father Christmas.  The date is provisionally booked for 

Monday 13th December, 4:45 to 6:00, more information to follow.    

Mrs Helen Dewar 


